IMiaking It
Better

Making It Real

Healthcare Services for Children, Young
People, Parents and Babies in Greater
Manchester, East Cheshire, High Peak
(including Salford) are changing.

Public Event:

Salford residents and patients are invited to the following meetings to learn about the
proposed changes and contribute to a Salford response

Thu 9th Feb @ 1.30pm
St Luke’s Hall

St Lukes With All Saints, Liverpool Street, Weaste. M5 2WD

Wed 8th Mar @ 5.30.pm
St Michaels Social Club

684 Liverpool Road, Peel Green, Salford. M30 7LP

booking and further information
Philip Hammond on 0161 212 4853
or email philip.hammond@salford-pct.nhs.uk

Improving health IN Salford




